






Variance Request: Letter of Explanation 

637 Cresswell Road Rd 

Baltimore, MD 21225 

Anne Arundel County 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 We, the under-named, are applying for a 
variance so that we might add an 11’ x 21’ one story addition to the 
rear of our house at 637 Cresswell Road, Baltimore, MD 21225.  The 
existing house currently sits 9’ from the property line, along the 
street on a corner lot.  The setback requirement is 20’, so the existing 
house is already over the set back requirement.  We are looking to 
construct an addition st our house that will be 
within 9’ of the property line.  The rear of the addition will be 21’ 
the rear of the house, and be 30’ from the rear property line.   

The current lot is fenced, that fence will not be disturbed and the 
addition , and wide open.   

This addition will give us the additional space we need for our 
growing family.   

Chris Usilton                             Amanda Zdanis 

410-979-8945 

 

May 28th, 2024 






